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For Immediate Release  September 10, 2018 
  

MCTXSheriff Investigating Stolen Dirt Bike 

Sometime between August 31, 2018 and September 3, 2018, the pictured 2015 Apollo 125CC Dirt bike, 
was stolen from a residence off of Allene Dr. in Magnolia, Texas.  The dirt bike is Red, Black, Blue and 
White in color and has the number “37” on the back fenders and the word “Apollo” on the front. 

If anyone has information on the whereabouts of the trailer or suspect information, please contact 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and 
refer to case#118A253211. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Lieutenant Scott Spencer 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Executive Division 
Follow us on: 

 
@MCTXSHERIFF 

https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff
https://nextdoor.com/agency/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/?i=ncymjjjnntqxndbgsyhj

